

Dear Parents.

As the Grade 2 team, we would like to welcome you and your child to Grade 2 at ISS!

We are excited to start a new year and look forward to all the learning opportunities that we will be participating in together as class and school communities.

Information about learning in Grade 2 can be found on the class blogs (see links at the bottom of this letter). These blogs are organised with the following tabs:

- Collections of student activities
- · Parent Info tab Class schedules
- Student Portfolios
- Home Learning tab homework

For the first week, lunch will need to be brought in from home and stored in the areas provided in the classroom. After the first week, you have the option to either continue bringing lunch in from home or ordering from our school canteen. Food which has been ordered will be brought to the classroom at lunchtime for all students to enjoy eating their lunch together. In addition, a snack and a water bottle should be brought to school every day and will be stored in the classroom. Please label any bottles and boxes so that they can be easily returned to their owner.

Please inform us as soon as possible if you make a change throughout the day to how your child will be leaving school. This will enable us to ensure that end of day dismissal is a safe and smooth process.

We welcome communication between home and school so we encourage you to contact us with any questions or concerns that may arise throughout the school year.

Best regards, Grade 2 Team

Ms. Luttrell (2.1) mluttrell@iss.edu.sg http://issg2-1.weebly.com

Ms. Cass (2.2) gcass@iss.edu.sg http://issg2-2.weebly.com

Ms. Musiowsky (2.3) tmusiowsky@iss.edu.sg http://issg2-3.weebly.com

